
Lake Shore Schools 
Title VI Program News 

Back to School! 

The first day of school is 

Tuesday, September 5th 

Summer 2017  

Title VI provides support to Native American students 

and families through the use of: 

 Mentoring programs 

 Transitional support 

 Reading/Writing Development 

 Overall Academic Support  

 Collaborative Services with the Seneca 

Nation of Indians Education and        

Language Departments 

 Native American Heritage events 

 

          

            

           Title VII  
 has officially        

changed to Title VI!  
No worries though,    

we are still the 
   same program 

We are pleased to welcome back  

Dr. Darryl Tonemah as Haudenosaunee 

Culture Class provider.   Darryl will con-

tinue to work at the elementary level 

with J. T. Waugh and A.J. Schmidt stu-

dents.  Darryl is Tuscarora, Comanche 

and Kiowa.  He is a psychologist, public 

speaker, accomplished musician and a 

favorite among our students here at 

Lake Shore!  



Lake Shore Schools Title VI Program  Summer 2017 

Contacts: 
Main Offices: 
JT Waugh Elementary 

100 High St. 

926-2370 

 

AJ Schmidt  

Elementary 

9455 Lake Shore Rd.  

926-2303 

 

 

 

Highland Elementary 

6745 Erie Rd. 

926-2460 

 

Middle School 

8855 Erie Rd.  

926-2400 

 

High School 

959 Beach Rd.  

926-2301 

Title VI Staff: 
Nancy Klemens 

K-5 Home School  

Liaison 

926-2367 

 

Lindsay John 

6-12 Home School 

Liaison 

926-2382 

 

 

Stacey Purpera 

Native American  

Support 

926-2447 

 

Melissa Hummel 

Native American  

Support 

926-3724 

 

August 30– Orientation Day! 

 8:00a-9:00– 6th Grade orientation 

 9:00a-10:30– Kindergarten orientation 

 10:30a-12:30-9th Grade orientation 

September 4-   Labor  Day No School 

Sept. 5– First day of classes 

Open House 
 Sept. 12 @ 6:30pm JT Waugh 

 Sept. 13 @ 6pm AJ Schmidt 

 Sept. 14 @ 7pm Middle School 

 Sept. 20 @ 6:30p High School 

 Sept. 21 @ 6:30p Highland 

Oct. 2nd @ 5pm Title VI Parent Committee Meeting at SNI 

Library 

**IMPORTANT PHOTO NOTICE** 

TITLE VI PROGRAM WILL BE TAKING PICTURES THROUGHOUT THE YEAR. PICTURES 

WILL BE USED FOR POSSIBLE PUBLICATION IN FUTURE NEWSLETTERS AND INFORMA-

TIONAL FLIERS.  IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR CHILD’S PICTURE PUBLISHED, PLEASE 

CONTACT NANCY KLEMENS, TITLE VII HOME SCHOOL LIAISON, 926-2367. 


